
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
October 12, 2017 

10:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Health and Technology 
 
FROM: Aumua Amata Coleman Radewagen, Chairman 
 
DATE: Thursday, October 5, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Health and Technology will meet for a 
hearing titled, “Fostering Women’s Entrepreneurial Success.” The hearing is scheduled to begin 
at 10:00 A.M. on Thursday, October 12, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building.  
 
The hearing will examine the current state of women’s entrepreneurship in the United States, 
while highlighting both the challenges women entrepreneurs experience and the existing 
resources available to support women-owned small businesses.  Additionally, this hearing, 
occurring during National Women’s Small Business Month, will address what can be done to 
decrease the entrepreneurial gender gap by highlighting the areas in which resources and 
opportunities available to women entrepreneurs could be expanded.    
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 10, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Maggie Moore, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821.  
 


